KBPI RADIO ROCKS THE ROCKIES

ONE TABOR CENTER

TWELVE HUNDRED SEVENTEENTH STREET
SUITE TWENTY THREE HUNDRED
DENVER, COLORADO 80202 303 572-6200
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28 September 1988

Bill Nittler
POB 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your reception report of 22 September 88. Your program excerpts
were correct, and I am pleased to verify your report.

I note with particular interest that you have DX-ed us successfully under all of our
previous call letters. That's certainly unusual, and I'm glad to know of it. You
have, no doubt, received our coverage map in the past, and we have not changed
any of the station’s parameters since it's inception in 1955. I do expect, though,
that you have noticed some changes since then as far as receivability is concerned.

Thank you again for your thorough report.

Sincerely,

£

Lynfi Osburn
Chief Engineer

A PROUD MEMBER OF THE SANDUSKY RADIO GROUP



